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Welcome to our Newsletter. 

Its been a busy few months since lockdown was 

announced on the 23
rd

 March. 

Firstly, we would like to thank our dedicated team who 

have worked so hard to keep COVID out of the home and 

have worked tirelessly to ensure that are residents have 

been well looked after and kept save. 
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Lockdown has certainly not stopped the residents having 

meaningful activities and engagements.  

Our residents have embraced new technology to stay 

connected with their families. 

 

The beautiful weather has meant we have been able to 

spend a lot of time outside …. topping up our Vitamin D. 

Our residents have enjoyed staff entertaining them by 

dancing and singing to songs (I do not think we are ready 

for X-Factor yet 😊) 

 



The residents have enjoyed lunch in our beautiful gardens. 

 

 

And outdoor games 

 



The residents enjoyed celebrating VE day and reminiscing 

about “The good old days” and tucking into a buffet at 

teatime. 

 

The residents have enjoyed their daily exercises, and this 

has certainly helped keeping them mentally and physically 

stimulated 
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Lockdown has not stopped us celebrating Mother’s Day, 

Easter and two birthdays 
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And finally, we would like to thank the local children who 

have been sending in their amazing works of art, they 

have certainly put a smile on all our faces 

 

 

 


